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Our topic next Term is: Minibeasts 

Literacy 
Looking at people who help us this 

term we have done lots of writing. 

We have looked at police reports, 

doctors prescriptions, fire safety 

Visits 

This Term Acorns class has had some 

special visitors. Cinderford Fire Service 

and our local PCSO’s came to talk to us 

about how they can help us and show us 

some of the equipment they use. We 

were very excited to see the flashing 

lights and hear the loud sirens. 

 

Maths 
This Term Acorns Class have been 

looking shapes, we have done a shape 

hunt, practised our skills by cutting 2d 

shapes and started looking at 3d shapes 

with our building blocks. 

Important dates and information. 

We have had lots of poorly children over the last few weeks, can we please 

remind you to call the school office to let us know if your child will not be in. 

Next week (12th – 16th Feb) is half term, we hope you have a fabulous week 

off and look forward to seeing you on Monday 19th February. 

 

Phonics 
We use a program called Little 

Wandle for Phonics and we have 

been really enjoying the games and 

rhymes.  

This term we have been looking at 

the sounds m,d,g and o. 

We have been learning to listen to 

the sounds in words, identifying 

the first sound and also blending 

the sounds to make a word.  

For Example I sound out C,L,A,P 

your hands, they listen and 

complete the action. 

and teacher lists! 

We have been 

looking at forming 

letters and writing 

the first letter of 

our name. 

 


